Llopd's Register of Shipping,

Wyre Dock,
&5{ 5 Fleetwood,  8tnoOsctober 1937 -

Dear Sir,

With reference to your letter of the 1st instant
addressed to the Owners of the steanm trawler "ADMIRAL
CRADOCK", I beg to advise you that theAvessel has now
returned to Fleetwood and the Owners' Representative
has informed me that arrangements are being made to nold
the Screwshaft Survey snd deal with the outstanding
repsirs before the vessel leaves this port.

In the sirgumsisnces it is mubmitted that action
in this case be deferred in the meantime..
1zm, Dear B8ir,

Yours faithiully,

The Secretary,

Londone.

N\ B Joye’sReqgister
wiel_FolRdalien
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